
 
Notice of Available Testing  

www.southforkwind.com 
 

 
November 1, 2021 
 
 
Dear Resident,  
 
We’re writing to inform you that pursuant to the project permitting requirements, South Fork Wind 
is offering to perform free pre- and post-construction water turbidity testing for all known existing 
and active drinking water supply wells that fall within one hundred feet of the planned onshore 
transmission cable.  Your property has been identified within this radius.  
 
Water turbidity testing measures the water clarity to identify the presence of material such as 
clay and silt.  
 
If a New York State Department of Health certified laboratory test concludes that the water 
turbidity from an existing, active drinking water supply well was less than the New York State 
standard of 5 Nephelometric Turbidity Units for drinking water prior to construction, but failed to 
meet such standards post construction, then you will be eligible for a new water well to be 
constructed.  Please note that pre-construction testing is required to be completed prior to 
construction to obtain post-construction testing.  
 
To facilitate this test, access must be granted by the property owner or current resident to an 
Environmental Specialist who will collect a small sample from the expansion tank within the 
home.  This activity will take less than thirty minutes to complete. 
 
If your property is connected to a public water supply (provided by the Suffolk County Water 
Authority), you may disregard this letter.  If your property contains an active drinking water 
supply well and you are interested in our team providing a turbidity test, please respond to this 
letter using one of the options below to indicate your participation, permission for access, and 
availability.  Pre-construction testing is scheduled to begin the week of 12/6/21 and is 
anticipated to be complete within 4-weeks. 
 
Please provide the information requested on the back of this page in your response.  
 
Confirm by Phone 
Leave us a voicemail at 631-887-5470 
 
Confirm by Email 
Send us a message at info@southforkwind.com 
 
Confirm by Mail 
Complete the form on the back of this page and return to: 
 
Burns & McDonnell,  
7 Wells Avenue, Suite 27 
Newton, MA 02459 
 
 
Best Regards,  
 
The South Fork Wind Team 
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Name:  
 
 
Phone Number: 

 

 
 
Email Address: 

 

 
 
Property Address: 

 

 
 
 

(Please indicate your response by checking each box below) 
YES NO   

  I have an active drinking water supply well on my property and would like pre- 
and post-construction testing to be performed. 

  I agree to grant access to an Environmental Specialist that will perform this 
testing and have indicated my preferred availability below. 

 
 
 
 
 

(Please indicate your preferred availability by checking each box below) 
 7:00 AM – 11:00 AM 11:00 AM – 3:00 PM 3:00 PM – 7:00 PM 
Monday:    
Tuesday:    
Wednesday:    
Thursday:    
Friday:    
Saturday:    

 


